
Please join us in congratulating our new ‘House Captains’ for the new school year 2021/2022 

We wish them every luck in their exciting new roles 

 

   BEECH HOUSE:            SYCAMORE HOUSE: 

   Flynn & Hannah S           Josh D & Elsa B-S 

 

   OAK HOUSE:            WILLOW HOUSE: 

   Jack & Bethany            James & Annie 

We would like to mention all of the children that applied for the position of house captains this year.  All 

of the presentations were of a very good standard and the voting was extremely close for all applicants. 

Well done to everyone that took part ! 


